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January  

Celebration Assemblies are back from 10th Jan 

Mon 6th – EVERYONE back for Spring term 1        

Thur 9th – 5McC start weekly swimming  

Fri 10th – House Day! Children to wear their own 

clothes, including something in their house colour 

please.  

February  

Mon 10th – 3:15pm Y4 London Parents’ Meeting 

Fri 14th – Break up for half term  

Mon 24th – INSET Day. School closed to all children 

Tues 25th – Children back for Spring term 2  

Tues 25th – Choir to Young Voices in Manchester  

Residentials 24 – 25 

Year 4 to London Thurs 27th – Fri 28th March 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 

Caterpillars: Santa!   

Butterflies: Santa’s poem  

Reception: meeting Santa  

1M: our visit from Santa  

1/2T: our visit from Santa 

2U: what makes the Bible special  

3S: condensation and evaporation  

3/4T: 2D shapes  

4I: Leon and the Place Between  

5McC: what has happened so far in Roof Toppers (our class book)  

5/6S: my Maya headdress   

6T: the life of Floella Benjamin    

CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTIONS  

We were very proud of our Rights Respecting Ambassadors 

who voted to donate the money raised on Christmas Jumper 

Day to a fabulous charity, ‘Tomorrow’s Women’. A 

wonderful £220 was donated by our families on Wednesday 

and the children proudly presented Mrs Lisa Buxton (parent, 

Governor & Centre Manager) with the cheque today. 

 

 

 

  

THANK YOU FROM AND TO THE PTA! 

A huge thank you from our PTA for supporting our 

bottle tombola, the final of which are going today! This 

money is now ploughed straight back in to ensuring our 

Mini Acorns have access to wonderful experiences and 

resources, either for free or for a limited amount for 

our families. Thanks also to the PTA who have been 

working hard wrapping gifts, labelling bottles and really 

making a difference to our school this month. If you 

would like to join and make a difference too, please 

speak to Donna Knight or Mrs Leadley.    

 

 

THANK YOU                                             

This week many children and families have benefitted 

from goodies and treats for the festive period, which 

wouldn’t have been possible without the support of 

Acorn’s parents, Mr & Mrs Martin. They rallied 

around and were heavily supported by: 

SG Vans 

Little Oak Public House, Boughton, Chester 

Madisons Pirates Darts Team 

Gunners Darts Team 

And lots of friends and family from USA, Canada, Holland, 

Germany, Belgium, Ireland & Scotland!  

 

 
MERRY CHRISTMAS ONE AND ALL! 

Thank you to all our families for your generous gifts 

to the staff this week. Everyone was blown away by 

the thoughts and sentiments. From everyone at The 

Acorns, we would like to wish all of our families and 

community a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! We look forward to seeing everyone back and 

raring to go on Monday 6th January 2025!  

 

 


